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Members from across the UK celebrate together Easter at Cleeve House with the Easter Family Camp.

The Easter Family Camp took place from the 6th to the 10th of April at Cleeve House having members
from across the UK gathering in companionship and fun. The schedule had a variety of activities for all
ages, from Hoon Dok Hae in the morning to sports, fun activities and outings which pleased all
participants. During the camp there were plenty of opportunities to relax, catch up with friends and even
serve others through the different clean up or cooking duties. See below a report from our very own
Simon C:

72 to of us met for the second Easter family camp. And for the second year running we were
blessed with a very good window of 3 days with virtually no rain and plenty of sunshine.
Considering the rain and storms either side of the bank holiday weekend we did feel like someone

was watching over us.

There is lots to say, but probably most important is that each time we meet in this environment



and with a culture to spend time together we see relationships and bonds growing deeper and new
friendships being made.

The range of ages, from 12 months up to mid 60s, also helps us to experience the cycle of life.
People who were being carried around by bigger kids just a few years ago are now playing and
taking care of the little ones, and so on and so forth. Our identity is always impacted by those
around us who look up to us just because they are smaller or those who place a friendly hand on
our head because they are bigger. And for parents to spend time together, cooking in the Kitchen,
racing each other in the races or just sitting by the fire reminiscing or talking about their future
plans, it is a time to nourish their souls and minds. The food was inspired as usual and the final
breakfast was off the charts.

We were grateful to have Vladimir who prepared all the content for the morning study and
discussion for any early risers. He made some profound points over the four mornings. The one
that stuck with me was when he said how all our scriptures are essentially sign posts for our daily
life. While it may inspire us in the moment, it's most useful when we follow it up in ordinary
everyday situations.



He said that while driving to Cleeve House when he sees the junction to come off the M4 there is
no point getting excited by the clarity of the signage if he fails to actually indicate and turn off,
but instead carries on up the motorway. He would never get to the family camp.

Summer family camp will be from the end of July into the first couple of days of August. Same location.
Find out more about that here.












